
                                                                     

 

 

  

 

Last week’s  Star Pupils  
Class   

1 Evan Cunningham 

2 Aaron Sim  

3 Amy-Leigh Thompson 

4 Jake Williams 

5 Alice Wren 

6 Maisie Cochrane  

7 Poppy Moroney 

8 Leah Carr 

9 Adriana Bergvalde 

10 James Bennett 

11 Hayden Sangster 

12 Jake Smith 

13 Grace Buck 

14 Jess Burnside  

15 Anthony Gowland  

Class Attendance (%) Lates 

1 96.8 1 

2 92 1 

3 98 0 

4 98 0 

5 97.3 0 

6 98.7 0 

7 96 0 

8 97.2 0 

9 91.5 0 

10 94.1 0 

11 97.3 0 

12 91.7 0 

13 100 0 

14 98 0 

15 97.8 0 

Senior Leadership Team: 

Mrs. O’Rourke – Head Teacher    Mrs. Legge – Deputy Head Teacher   Mrs. McCormack and Mrs. Rowntree – Assistant Head 

Teachers    Mrs. Hindmarsh and Mr. Jones – TLR Post Holders 

Designated Staff for Safeguarding: 

Mrs. O’Rourke – Head Teacher   Mrs. Legge – Deputy Head Teacher (Safeguarding Lead) Mrs. McCormack and Mrs. Rowntree 

– Assistant Head Teachers and Mrs Atkinson-Jones- Social Learning Mentor  

Mrs. McCormack and Mrs. Rowntree – Assistant Head Teachers 
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Our school attendance target is 96%.  

Please ensure your child is at school on time to 

ensure a smooth start to the day. 

 

‘Learning and Growing Together’ 

Monday 30th April- 

Tuesday 1st May- 

Wednesday 2nd May- 

Thursday 3rd May-  

Friday 4th May- Year 5 to Life Centre, Newcastle  

   *More details on school website (news page) school APP and via text service    

Please download our school APP if you do not have it, to make sure you receive news updates                

                     

 

 

 

Safety in the Sun! 

The sun is starting to shine and it is really important children come to 

school wearing high factor sun cream on sunny days. Please also make 

sure your child has a cap or hat for break times and lunchtimes. It is 

really important children have headwear because we take advantage of 

the warmer weather and learn outdoors whenever we can. This is 

especially important in Nursery and Reception classes when the children 

spend time in the Nursery and Reception gardens. Many thanks for your 

continued support.  
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